
 

Session in partnership with the Planning Institute of 
Australia 

One of the highlights of the 2013 ISOCARP Congress will be a day-long session on 2 October presented in 
partnership with the Planning Institute of Australia. 

The subject will be state-of-the-art planing systems around the world. Comparative examples will be drawn from 
the Australian states, all of which have their own mature planning systems that demonstrate both long and diverse 
traditions and frequent reform and innovation. An international panel will lead an interactive discussion and 
debate on planning systems - similarities and differences, local or universal, lessons to be learned. 

With an annual city budget of $A 2 billion ($US 2 billion) the Brisbane City Council initiates ambitious planning 
projects, a number of which will be discussed during the day. 

 


